Rollover in Weston
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Weston police, fire, and EMS responded to a rollover accident on Lyons Plain Road on Tuesday
afternoon.

The single-vehicle accident took place near the Lyons Plain Firehouse, so emergency workers
were on the scene almost immediately.

The driver, who was alone in the car, was able to get out of the van on his own.

He was taken to the hospital, but there were no life-threatening injuries reported.

A crane was used to lift the van out of the ditch it had rolled into.




